
 

 

August 2025 

Dear Fourth Grade Families, 

My name is Mr. Courtney and I am beyond excited to say 

that I will be your child’s fourth grade teacher!  Next year will be 

my 6th year at Mill Creek, and my 7th year teaching.   

During the first few weeks of school, we will be doing many 

activities to get to know one another! I am eager to learn about 

your child and build a sense of family in our classroom. This year 

we will learn about the Regions of the United States, Electricity, 

fractions, LOTS of writing, and they will participate in a STATE FAIR!  

For your reference, our classroom is on the 2nd floor in room 210.   

As a pro-tip, the mastery of multiplication and division facts 

is a huge foundation to our math program in 4th grade. This would 

be a great thing for them to practice during the summer! 

I look forward to learning and growing with your child next 

year and getting to know all of you!  If you would like, you can 

have your child send me an email over the summer to 

ncourtney@cbsd.org to share your summer adventures.  Have a 

wonderful, relaxing summer, and I’ll see you in the fall! 

       Sincerely, 

       Nick Courtney 
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